
 

 

Contact Us 
Please contact the school to 
make an appointment if you 
have a query or concern. 

Tel: 01698 274930 

Web: www.lawmuir.n-lanark.sch.uk 

Twitter: @lawmuirps 

Email: enquiries@lawmuir.n-
lanark.sch.uk 

 

 
Please remember we are a nut 
free school. This is all nuts and 

includes chocolate spread.. 

 
Please park responsibly around 

the school gates. Where you can 
please park & stride. DO NOT 

Park on the yellow zig-zags or in 
the designated bus stop. 
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Christmas at Lawmuir 
Unfortunately, this year our Christmas Celebrations will be 
slightly different to normal due to COVID-19 Guidelines. We 
have lots of fun things planned to still spread some 
Christmas Cheer! 
This year we are planning ‘Christmas at Lawmuir’ a week of 
festive activities which are fun for our pupils but still keep 
us all safe. 

Monday 14th December - A Christmas Story Afternoon 

Class will share a festive story & complete some fun 
activities. 

Tuesday 15th December - Christmas Movie Afternoon 

Class share a Christmas Movie of their choice.  
Refreshments will be provided by the ‘Friends of Lawmuir’ 
Parent Council. 
 
Wednesday 16th December - Christmas Craft Afternoon 

Class will take part in a Christmas Craft Afternoon. These 
will be brought home to share with families. 

Thursday 17th December  Online Pantomime 

Each class will watch the online pantomime in their class 
‘Robin Hood & his Socially Distanced Men’.  
This has been paid for by Friends of Lawmuir’ Parent 
Council. 
 
Friday 18th December  Class Christmas Party 

Each class holds a party in their classroom. Refreshments 
will be provided. (As this is not a traditional Christmas Party, 
party clothes are not required. This is also our Christmas 
Jumper day so pupils can dress down but shouldn’t go home 
at lunch to change. Clothes should still be appropriate for 
being outside.) 



 
 

 

We would respectfully ask you to 
avoid smoking at drop off/pick up 
times when waiting at the school 
gate.   Please avoid this to allow 

all pupils & parents to be 
comfortable & safe. 

 
 

We continue to ask Parents & 
Carers to remain out with the 

school building & grounds 
unless asked to attend by a 
member of staff. All visitors 

are required to complete Test 
& Protect paperwork aswell 

as wearing a mask if asked to 
attend the school. We thank 
you for your co-operation 

with this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not send pupils to 
school with a lolly for snack or 
as part of their lunch.  These 

can be dangerous in the 
playground in the event of a 
fall or bump and may cause 

injury. Thanks. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 18th December  
This is our Christmas Jumper day so pupils can wear casual 
clothes and a Christmas Jumper. Suggested Donation £1  

This will go towards school fund. Please as always no 
football colours. Clothes should be appropriate for season & 
possible outdoor learning no crop tops etc. 

We have a small number of donated Christmas Jumpers 
available to pupils who do not have one. Please ask your child 
to speak to Miss Hurst should you like one sent home. If we 
have one to fit we will send this home discretely. (These 
have been washed and quarantined). 

 
Christmas Cards 
Could we please ask that Christmas Cards are not 
exchanged in school this year.  

 

Christmas Lunch 
Reminder that our Christmas Lunch will be on Wednesday 4th 
December. No other hot lunches or Snack-to-go  are 
available. If you haven’t already ordered your child should 
bring a packed lunch this day. Pupils can wear something 
festive along with their uniform if they would like. i.e. 
headband etc. 
 

Colder Weather 
Please be aware that over the coming winter months the 
windows in the classes may be open more frequently than 
they normally are at this time of year.  This is to ensure 
that the school is well ventilated, helping minimize the risk of 
spread of infection. You may want to consider wearing an 
extra layer under uniform, making sure your child has a 
cardigan or jumper with them or sending in an additional 
fleece (Grey or Black where possible please). 
 
All children should also ensure they have an outdoor jacket 
with them at all times. If sending hats, scarves or gloves 
please ensure they are labelled with your childs name. 

 



 
 

 

Staffing Update 
Teaching Staff 

Room 1 – Miss Stewart 

Room 2 – Miss C Wilson 

Room 3 – Miss K Wilson 

Room 5 – Miss Stack 

Room 12 – Miss Muirhead 

Room 6 – Miss Gehrmann 

Room 13 – Miss Scott 

Room 8 – Mrs Stewart 

Room 10 – Mrs McQuade 

Room 7 – Mrs Cuthbert &  

Mrs Kirkhope 

Room 11 – Miss Sutherland 

Room 9 – Mrs Krausen 

NCC – Mrs Hawkins 

Management Team 

APT PEF – Miss Burke 

APT  PEF – Miss Law 

APT – Miss Harper 

ADHT – Miss Hurst 

HT – Mrs Hunter 

Support Staff 

Ms Cordiner 

Mrs Sharkie 

Mrs Roberts 

Mrs Shaw 

Mrs Phillips 

Clerical Staff 

Mrs Burns 

Mrs Milne 

Mrs D’Ambrosio 

Janitor 

Mr Tomlinson 

Christmas Raffle  
The Friends of Lawmuir Parent  
Council will be holding a Christmas  
Raffle. A book of 5 tickets will be  
sent home to each family.  
Each ticket costs £1. Each book costs £5. 
If you wish to buy these tickets you should enter your 
details on the stub of each ticket and return it along with 
payment to the school. (in an envelope or bag if you can). 

If you do not wish to take part please return the tickets 
to the school. 

Only tickets received along with the correct payment will be 
entered into the draw. You can buy all 5 tickets or just 
purchase 1 or 2.  

Details of prizes will be published on twitter as soon as they 
are finalized by the Parent Council. 

 

Singing Hands 
Every year our Lawmuir pupils  
like to bring a little Christmas cheer  
to our local community.   
This year is no different!   
Following all Covid-19 guidance, please look out for our virtual 
“Lawmuir Singing Hands” performance coming soon! 
 
Our pupils have enjoyed learning a  
Christmas Carol and the accompanying  
Makaton sign language too. 
Well done Lawmuir! 
 
Please join in at home learning the Christmas Carols and 
Makaton too. Merry Christmas!  
 

Reminder 
Please remember children shouldn’t bring toys/items from 
home. Essential items only. Thanks. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Robbie Our School Mascot 

 
This is Robbie. He is Our Rights 
Respecting School Mascot. He 

helps us in and around school to 
follow the school vision & values. 

He also helps us uphold the 
UNCRC Articles.  

 
In the playground, we should all 

be following our playground 
charter.  

 
In Play we promise to: 

 Be Respectful 
 Be Co-operative 
 Be Caring 
 Be Gentle 

 
 
 

 

 

Reverse Advent Calendar 
We have been overwhelmed by the generosity of families 
who have donated to our reverse advent calendar Food 
Bank appeal.  

The response has been amazing. Thank you again.  

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
December 2020  
RRSA Silver Award Dress Down Day Friday 4th Dec  
 
Christmas at Lawmuir 
A Christmas Story Afternoon Monday 14th December  

Christmas Movie Afternoon Tuesday 15th December  

Christmas Craft Afternoon Wednesday 16th December  

Online Pantomime Thursday 17th December   

Class Christmas Party Friday 18th December  

 
Christmas and New Year Holidays: Wednesday 23 December 
2020 to Tuesday 5 January 2021 (inclusive) 

15 
19 

39 
31 


